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Dear Sir or Madam,

I am writing to express my concern about the planned development and building of
Sizewell C.

I feel that not only will the development have a lasting detrimental effect on our beautiful
heritage coast but that it will permanently damage the natural habitat for wildlife in this
area of SSI.
The planned access road with a culvert as opposed to a bridge will have a serious impact
on wildlife, essentially cutting off access so that wildlife will be trapped on one side or the
other.
The desalination plant, a recent addition to the plans, will also cause damage to sea life and
by running on diesel for the first years is hardly a green solution.

I have grave concerns that if this scheme goes ahead, it will be out of date and not fit for
purpose by the time it is finished.

Finally, I worry that we are in danger of destroying what is an exceptionally beautiful
landscape and a scientifically significant habitat for wildlife that future generations will
never enjoy and benefit from if we do not do our utmost to protect it now.

Yours faithfully,

Nicola Guereca
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